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Dear Sir or Madam

Case Type. 1140, Application for Authorization to Issue Certification for Health Care Workers
Applicant: Josef Silny & Associates, Inc. (JS&A)

DECISION

This is in reference to the Form 1-905, Application forAuthorization to Issue Certification for Health Care
Workers, you tiled on or around July 17, 2019. USCIS is pleased to inform you that your Form 1-905
requesting authorization to issue certification for Licensed Practical Nurses, Licensed Vocationa
Nurses and Registered Nurses is approved. This authorization will be valid for a period of five years
from the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

Lwa—
Loren K. Miller
Director

NSC/MGS/EX0083
cc: Director, Office of Global Health Affairs. HealTh Resources and Services Administration, U.S.
Department of Health and Human Services

Ncbrnslca Servcc Cente, www.uscis.gov



September 23, 2021

Dear Zennia Pecina, Executive Officer:

Josef Silny & Associates, Inc., International Education Consultants (JS&A) was founded in 1987
in order to provide the highest quality of foreign credential evaluations and translations. I
personally have over 40 years of professional experience In the field, including 16 years as the
Director of International Admissions at the City University of New York and the University of
Miami. At both universities I was responsible for evaluating foreign academic credentials and
admission into undergraduate and graduate programs, Including nursing. Our company has
been a member of the National Association of Credential Evaluation Services (NACES) since
1989, NACES is essentially an accreditation body for foreign credential evaluation companies.

Our staff of over nearly 60 includes 30 highly qualified foreign credential evaluators who speak
many different foreign languages. We have been evaluating foreign academic credentials for
Boards of Nursing since 2008. Currently, we provide foreign credential evaluations for the
following Boards of Nursing: Alabama, Arizona, Colorado, Florida, Hawaii, Idaho, Louisiana,
Missouri, Montana, Nebraska, New Hampshire, New Mexico, Nevada Oregon, Puerto Rico,
South Carolina, Texas, Washington and Wyoming.

Enclosed is a letter from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security of the USCIS approving our
company to issue the Certification for Health Care Workers for Registered and Licensed
Practical Nurses.
Only CGFNS and our company have been approved for this process.

This is to request that your Board of Nursing adds our company as an approved foreign
credential evaluation service. I will be glad to provide any information you may need.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerel Øurs,

iostfSnt
PrEsidênt

Josef Silny & Associates, Inc.
International Education Consultants

7101 SW 102 Avenue
Miami. FL 33)2

Tel; (305) 273-1616 Fax: (305) 2V3l338
E-Mail: nbc, isilny.org
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